Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of  meeting  held on Tuesday 8th September 2015 at 7.00pm at the surgery

	1


	Apologies: 
Gerald

	2
	The minutes of last meeting and matters arising
The minutes of the last meeting had been circulated by email and were taken as read
Matters arising from July minutes – held over
Amanda explained that though each patient's Summary Care Record only has very basic information at the moment by the end of next March all Read coded information will be added.  This could be especially helpful for patients with complex illnesses who have to consult a number of different clinicians at a number of different sites as with the patient's consent their records will available for the clinicians to view.  It could be particularly helpful for Out of Hours or Emergency Care.

	3
	Vice Chairman's report and topics for discussion
Pages have been added to the web site for the Extend and Tai Chi classes and the Striders and Strollers Group and will also be featured in the  Autumn Newsletter. Other items on the Web site are ongoing. 
AGM 
The AGM is normally held in October each year but it was agreed that as William will be on holiday for our next meeting and he is the treasurer it would be better to postpone it till our  meeting on Tuesday 10th November.

Ian asked that PPG members would indicate their willingness to serve for another year and in what capacity by  the October meeting.  

Ian will produce posters to advertise the AGM which will be held in the waiting room at the surgery.

	4
	Treasurer's report.  .

There is a balance of just over £2000 on the account, having given a donation of £500 to the First responders and received a refund of £50 from St George and Theresa's for the cancelled September meeting

Ann said that her husband would audit the accounts again for the AGM

	5
	Items from the Surgery
Flu clinics. The Flu clinics will be held on 10th and 24th October this year with 14th November as an extra.

The Internet service  which also provides the phone service had to be changed this week and unfortunately it was not done as quickly as they promised and this caused problems with the phone on Monday.

A new Receptionist is starting work next week and another new receptionist will be taking up post in the near future.  

	6
	Plans for the open afternoon December 12th
Anne has been in contact with Angela Liatis who coordinates the classes to prevent falls and Teresa ? who is responsible for the winter warmth campaign.  Both have agreed to present at the meeting.  It was also suggested that their could be a short demonstration of exercises.

	7
	AOB
The Bentley Heath Community hall is holding an open day on 24 October.
The PPG has been offered a table to promote what we provide in the way  of  classes to encourage people to stay healthy. Jenny reported that all the classes were thriving at the moment with a number of new members.

	8
	Date of next meeting.   

Monday 12th October. Apologies received from Jenny and William. 


